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Rocky Raccoon Weekly Update 

                                               November 20 – December 1, 2023 

 
 
Monday, November 20:  9 am Photo Retakes 
     Pokémon Club. 12 pm 

PAC Meeting. 6 pm @Library 

 
 
Friday, November 24:   Jersey Day 
     Hot Lunch 
     School-Wide Michael Bortoletto Presentation in the afternoon. 
 
Wednesday, November 29:  Popcorn 
 
Friday, December 1:   Movie Night.  Doors open 5:30 pm.  Show starts 6:00 pm. 
 

Coghlan Craft Fair:  Saturday, November 18th ~~  10 am to 3 pm 
 
 
 

 

http://coghlan.sd35.bc.ca/


 
 
 

 
Coghlan Christmas Concerts will be held:  Tuesday, December 19th at 1:00 pm in the Coghlan 
gym and at 6:30 pm at DW Poppy Secondary (doors open at 5:45 pm) 
 

BBQ Lunch - Winning School! We are pleased to announce that Coghlan is the winning school for 
the Kids Helping Kids Clothing Drive! We collected the most clothing on a pounds-per-student basis, 
and we will be treated to a BBQ lunch served by Langley Firefighters. Thank you for all of your 
generous clothing donations to support the Firefighters School Snack Program benefiting Langley 
students. We are looking forward to our BBQ lunch on Friday, January 19th. More details to come in 
the new year! 

Coding Club - We are e=xcited to share that Coghlan has started a Coding Club for all interested 
students in Grades 4 to 7. A big thank you to Ms. Nicolson, Mrs. Jdi and Mr. Hegquist for supporting 
this amazing initiative for our intermediate students. The Coding Club will take place every Friday, 
starting November 17th. Also, we would like to say a special thank you to the PAC for funding the 
Robotix kits to get us started! 

 
 
Just a reminder when shopping at Otter Co-op  

Coghlan has a special rebate program with Otter Co-op! 

The Coghlan Fundamental Member Number is:   116993    

Our school has been issued a Member # and you and your family/friends/neighbours can quote this 
number when you make any purchases in any department – liquor, gas, food, pharmacy 
and feed!.  If our group purchases $5,000 on our group member number that would equate to an 
average cash payment of $200 to Coghlan!!   

This is a quick and easy fundraiser for our school – with No Cost To You - and benefits the kids 
throughout the school year.  The more we use the Coghlan member number the greater rebate our 
school will receive and benefit all our kids.   Thank you for your support of this program! 

 
A Season of Theatre 2024 

Across the District, our drama/theatre programs are gearing up for another fabulous year of musical 
and theatrical productions featuring Langley's students. Please get out and support the Arts in our 
schools by attending one or all of the shows that will be happening in the new year. Individual show 
times and ticket sales will happen through each school’s own website. 

Season of Theatre 2024.pdf 

 

 

https://langleyschoolsca.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/InstructionalServices/EZEZSRTYR8tFvDJu-kvYzr8B6jI2hTpaCwwe_hG4flikGg?e=d2wMG7


 

Information About School Status During Inclement Weather  
Snow closures and power outages are an annual occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do 
you go to get information about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? If you are 
able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information about Langley schools 
can be accessed on all school websites or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to X (formerly 
Twitter) @LangleySchools and Facebook at www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't 
have internet connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area that has not 
been affected by the storm and ask them to check the district website for you. Local radio stations 
are also informed of school status in Langley. Tune in to CKWX 1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country 
Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 107.7 or CBC 690AM or 88.1FM for updates.  
 
Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a decision to close is required. 
Decisions on school closures are usually made by 6:30am. As always, it is a parent's decision whether 
to send their child to school based on safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for 
you or your child to travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep your child home 
and report an absence to the school.  
 
 
Students Dressed for the Weather.  As the beautiful fall weather continues to be upon us, with 
much cooler temperatures and lots of rain, it is important for students to wear a rain jacket and 
boots. A change in clothing to be kept at school is also helpful, especially socks and pants. It has 
been especially cold in the mornings before school starts, so please ensure your child comes to 
school with a warm jacket. 
 
 

ELEM: BC Training and Education Savings Program Grant 
In support of Education Savings Week 2023 (November 14th to 18th), please share this letter with 
families/guardians of students in Kindergarten through Grade 4 to let them know their child may be 
eligible for a $1,200 BC Training and Education Savings Grant for their post-secondary education. 
 
 

http://www.sd35.bc.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/bulletin/20231110/bctesp-k-4-letternov-2023.pdf


 
 



 
 
 
 
 



Deadline to order Vancouver Giants Hockey Tickets is Friday December 15th.  
If we order 300 tickets then the Vancouver Giants portion  

of the 50/50 will get donated to Coghlan!!!! 
This makes GREAT Christmas gifts! 

 This is a fun family activity and a great fundraiser for Coghlan! 



 



 



 
 


